## Selectmen's Workshop June 10, 2021 Via Zoom

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch Public: Bill Waterhouse

Charyl called workshop to order at 1:01pm.

## The Board discussed:

- The paving of the Solid Waste Facility and agreed is should be considered part of the maintenance of the facility.
- Signage for the parks as well as parking, iron rangers, a pull tab ticket system, and porta potties.
- A leak detection grant through NHDES

Scott motioned to adjourn the workshop at 1:19pm. Gil seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

June 15, 2021

R.G. Floud